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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon!  

This method of voting is complicated and does not really show the desire of the 

people who vote. The places where it has been implemented seems to have citizens 

not happy with its implementation. No on HB 2004! 


